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The all China Women's Federation from the local province visited Wfwp for their annual fact 
finding and friendship tour, five women leaders and a gentleman attended. 

We started with a general introduction about the two organisations, We welcomed Mr Jack 
Corley our senior advisor to WFWP UK and chair of UPF to give a short presentation on 
'Character Education' the peace principles which he promoted and presented to thousands of 
people in China, to the police academy, the schools, universities etc,  during his 16 years of 
voluntary service in China and Russia 

The Chinese delegation were delighted by his knowledge of the country, about his 
understanding of the different provinces and the real issues that the Chinese people are 
concerned with, Jack could grasp the background of the people and offered a clear explanation 
about the values of the peace principles which Dr. Moon has been promoting all his life, Jack 
shared  how to find real joy and happiness its not by economical or political means but has to 
be deeper that stems from the family, where the importance of the four great realms of hearts 
need to be practiced, where the family is the school of love, where values are based on norms 
and true virtues. 

There were many questions and a deep discussion followed. We explored the issue of the one 
child family policies, which is a stark reminder that the future of China is at a critical point, 
based on this enforced law by the Chinese government, which is a real violation of their human 
rights.  

The delegation shared that their focus is on how to ensure that there is equal representation of 
women in the Government at the present there are only 25% of women in the political decision 
making positions!  also they are working on supporting the girl child, especially in giving them 
the opportunity to get some basic education, as so much of the Chinese society emphasises on 
the well being of boys! 

We concluded with light refreshments and group photos, the meeting finished on a high with 
our new friends. 


